
State of Florida 

DATE: September 23, 1999 
TO: Chairman Joe Garcia 
FROM: Timothy J. Devlin, Director of Auditing & Financial Analysis 
RE: Docket No. 990250-E1 - Investigation into the earnings and 

authorized return on equity for Gulf Power Company. 

Docket No. 990947-E1 - Petition for a full revenue requirements 
rate case for Gulf Power. 

In the above-referenced dockets, we requested and were granted an 
extension to file a joint recommendation on August 27, 1999 at noon. 
The Office of Public Counsel (OPC) requested and was granted a 
deferral of this agenda item until the September 7, 1999 agenda 
conference and another deferral until the October 5, 1999 agenda 
conference. In order to more fully evaluate the cases, we are now 
requesting that we be granted an additional extension until noon on 
October 1, 1999, to file our recommendation to be placed on the 
October 5, 1999 agenda conference. 


